
 
 

CBT/LD 
 
September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Students,  
 
We would like to welcome you, or welcome you back, to the Energy Coast UTC, an outstanding school.  
 
We set very high standards for everything we do at the UTC and we know that by working together 
your child will secure the best possible outcomes from their time with us.  
 
We have done all we can to keep the UTC as safe as possible with regard to COVID 19 and there are 
still some safety measures in place. The safety of our students and staff is a very high priority for us 
and we ask that everyone in school follows safety measures such as hand sanitising.  
 
We have put together a pack of information for you, some of which you will receive electronically and 
some of which you will receive on paper. The pack contains a large amount of information relating to 
your child’s study at the UTC and we ask that you read it carefully.  
 
It also contains a number of forms (which are mostly on coloured paper) which we ask that you 
complete and return to us today via Reception, to help support your child in the best way possible.  
 
We look forward to working with you. If you have any questions at any point please do not hesitate 
to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Cherry Tingle 
Principal  
  


